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May 13, 2020

I've been working with Chad since | came to the Boise area in 2003. 1 can't think of anyone with
more integrity or professionalism than Chad. He's always been there for us and without him, our
practice wouldn't be where it is today. | can't thank him enough and look forward to working with
him in the years to come.

Sincerely,

Michael C. Simms, DDS
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